
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Scheduled to Serve 

DECEMBER 17 

SERMON 

Steve Powers 
PRESIDE & PRAYER 

Cub Scott 
 READING SCRIPTURE 

Tead Deakins 
CLOSING PRAYER 

Scott Miller 
SONG LEADER  
9 am: David Bell 

TECH BOOTH 
Clint Howard 
STREAMING 
Jason Hart 

USHERS 
Winston Bruce & Roger 

Cunningham 

GREETERS 
Todd, Leigh,  

Asher & Parker Komar 

NURSERY WORKERS 
Alicia Glenn & Kara Hedrick 

SERVERS 
Floyd Cox, Jason Fouraker, 

Hutch Gipson, Micah Hart, 

Robert Holt, Dave Tomlinson, 

Rick Quattlebaum, Bill 

Youngblood 

Countryside Asst. Living 
Roger Paul & Cub Scott 

WEDNESDAY, DEC. 20 
SCRIPTURE & PRAYER 

Travis Prewitt (Ex. 20) 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

David Glenn 
SONGLEADER 

Ethan Middleton 
ELDER OF THE MONTH 

Scott Miller 

DEACON OF THE MONTH 

Joseph Jenkins 

WORSHIP LEADER 

Sawyer Deakins 

 If you are scheduled to serve, and 

you are not able please contact 

your worship leader. before 

Sunday. 

 

 
 

DECEMBER 17, 2023 

 

 

Check out our website:  
www.thenorthsidechurchofchrist.org 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

870-741-3092  P.O. Box 757  Harrison, AR 72602 

 

 

Richard Jarrett- Keep Richard and the family in your prayers through his 

struggles. 

Sandy Lair- will have to go to Little Rock to have fluid around her lungs drained 

and to see if there are any cancer cells there. 

Jerry Peters- Will be having testing for his heart blockages on Feb. 14. At 

Walker Heart Institute. 

Mike Pippin- Please continue to keep Mike in your prayers. He is having health 

issues and still struggling with the loss of his wife and brother. 

Jillian Willis- 2nd grader at Skyline, was diagnosed with a rare brain tumor.  

 

Family Announcements 

 
 Prayer Request 

 

 

. 

 

 

Bereavement Support Group 
Will meet Dec. 27th meet at 5 p.m. 

 in the Activity Building. 

 

THERE ARE NEW “Think” MAGAZINES ON THE FOYER TABLE 
HELP YOURSELF TO ONE.  

7TH-12TH  IS LOOKING FOR HOST FOR SUNDAY 
NIGHT DEVOTIONALS IN 2024. THERE IS A 

SIGN-UP SHEET ON JASON’S DOOR. 

Please sign 
up on the 

bulletin board. 


